
Policy for Energy Conservation at Government College Sanjauli 

 

As a responsible institution, Government College Sanjauli recognizes the importance of energy 

conservation for the sustainable development of our planet. To contribute towards this goal, the college 

has formulated the following policy for energy conservation: 

Energy Audits: 

Regular energy audits will be conducted at the college to identify areas where energy consumption can 

be minimized. The audit will cover all areas of the college, including classrooms, offices, laboratories, 

and common areas. 

Efficient Lighting: 

Efficient lighting solutions such as LED lights will be installed in classrooms, halls, and other areas. The 

lights should be turned off when not in use, and natural light should be utilized during the day.  

HVAC: 

Heating, ventilation, and air conditioning (HVAC) systems will be regularly maintained to ensure they are 

working efficiently. Temperature control will be optimized for energy conservation, and systems will 

operate only during college hours. 

Renewable Energy: 

The college will explore the maximization of use of renewable energy sources such as solar power to 

reduce dependence on conventional sources of energy. The college will also consider the installation of 

more solar panels to generate electricity. 

Awareness Programs: 

The college will organize awareness programs to educate students and staff about the importance of 

energy conservation. These programs will focus on simple steps that can be taken to conserve energy in 

daily life, such as turning off lights and unplugging electronic devices when not in use. 

Monitoring and Reporting: 

The college will monitor energy consumption on a regular basis and report progress towards energy 

conservation goals to the concerned authorities. 

Government College Sanjauli is committed to implementing this policy for energy conservation. By 

adopting sustainable practices, we hope to contribute towards a greener and more sustainable future. 

We urge all students, faculty, and staff to support this initiative and work towards a more energy-

efficient college. 


